
Subject: RE: Signed - SP-JET Agreement (SP signed)
From: George Eaton-Busfield <george@g-cv.com>
Date: 25/06/2018, 16:11
To: Stuart Pettman <stuartpettman@gmail.com>, "jason.earl@thejetgroup.co.uk"
<jason.earl@thejetgroup.co.uk>
CC: Aubrey Hayward <aubrey.hayward@ransquawk.com>, Adam Voce <adam@g-cv.com>, George Eaton-
Busfield <george@g-cv.com>, Albie Turner <ast@pjmarksandco.com>

Stuart - thanks for this and your patience - I am sorry for being a jobsworth at times.
It has been good to be able to engage directly again with you - I have enjoyed and 
appreciated it.

Jason - please can you now provide the same such that financials can be processed.
Thanks
G

-----Original Message-----
From: Stuart Pettman <stuartpettman@gmail.com>
Sent: 25 June 2018 16:05
To: George Eaton-Busfield <george@g-cv.com>; jason.earl@thejetgroup.co.uk
Subject: Signed

RE: Signed - SP-JET Agreement (SP signed)
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